Our Lady's Little Christians Preschool

http://www.olhoc.org/preschool.htm and Find Us on Facebook!!

May 1-15, 2020 Newsletter

Help Wanted!! We are in need of new Advisory Board members and officers for the new school year. Please call (301-645.7112) or email Ms. Nieda (preschool@olhoc.org) or Fr. Alain (pastor@olhoc.org) if you are interested. Likewise if *you* need help, please let *us* know.

May 1-15 dates to remember

May 1-15 building closed, at-home learning continues

Monday, May 5 - Chapel – May Crowning

May 4-8 Teacher Appreciation Week

What can we do at home?

- 1. Read to your children every day. Talk about what you are reading. Ask questions like: What do you think will happen next? How is [that character] feeling?
- 2. Play with your children. Allow opportunities for open-ended "free" play for both (or all) of you.
- 3. Go outside every day, if you can.
- 4. Talk about what's happening now in a way your child will understand. Remind them they are safe. Acknowledge their feelings (and yours).
- 5. Continue to provide opportunities to write, cut with safety scissors, play with playdoh or clay, and take care of personal care (brushing teeth, opening snacks, zipping, buttoning, etc.).

Gratitude:

Thank you to OLLC staff and families for your patience and perseverance during the past month and a half of uncertainty.

Reminders:

- -<u>Summer Program</u> There is a possibility that we may be able to have some sort of summer program. Please let me know if you would be interested IF this is able to happen. If it does, your account (tuition and paperwork) will need to be up to date before the Summer Program begins.
- -**Tuition** THANK YOU!!!!!!!!! to everyone who has kept up with your tuition payments and even finished paying for the entire school year! We are so blessed to have a real family in so many of our preschool families. (Please know that we understand that some of you are unable to make payments at this time. Our prayers are with you and all of our families.)
- -The **2020-2021 School Year** will be here before we know it (we hope)! All paperwork must be completed and turned in by July 31. Your first monthly payment will also be due at that time. We will have office hours during the summer as we are able and will make at least one appointment with each family to complete each child's file. If these appointments need to be virtual, we will work it out.
- **-Registration continues**, so please let your friends and neighbors know. They can email their information to me at preschool@olhoc.org, and we will soon have classroom photos on our public Facebook page to share.

Classroom	N	AWG
Ciassiddill	1	1 C W S

Ms. Hunt's class

Study Units:

Farm Animals April 27-May 8 Zoo Animals May 11-22 Summer May 26-29

**** Happy birthday, Evelyn!!!! ****

Mrs. Salt's Class

Study Units:

Community Helpers, Xx, gray April 27-May 8 Summer Fun May 11-15

Looking forward . . . Watch for information about the beginning of the next school year (if you are enrolled)!

Summer program dates . . . TBD

If at any time you decide that you do not want to receive email from OLLC, please send an email to: preschool@olhoc.org.